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Ottara, August 4, 1916.

Rev. Sir,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of

your letter dated 25th ultimo with reference to

the changing of an air pipe line in the Brandon

Industrial school, and in reply to inform you

that the necessary changes to this may be carried

out as economically as possible, also that the ex-

tra radiation stated with grate section may be pro-

vided.

The account for the work to be forward-

ed in duplicate for payment duly certified.

Your obedient servant,

Aest. Deputy and Secretary.

Rev. T. Ferrier,

Principal, Industrial School,

Brandon, Man.

Copyverschieden (Todian Affairs, Letterbook,

21 July 1916 - 11 August 1916, (R.G. 10, Volume 5633)
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